



CHURCH-WIDE UPDATE | MARCH 9, 2021 
Wow! It’s been a year of dealing with this pandemic!  Throughout this strange time we’ve tried to make 
decisions that were best for this church family.  With Governor Abbott’s recent decision to lift the statewide 
mask mandate and to allow businesses the option to open 100%, we felt the freedom to make some changes 
to the ministry here at First Celina.  Our desire was to be conscious of the diversity of the people in our 
congregation and how they may be feeling at this time in relation to Coronavirus.  As a church, we want you 
to feel protected and free when you arrive for worship.  So here are the “protected and free” adjustments for 
our campus that will take place this week. - Pastor Kevin


SERVICE SCHEDULE 
We will continue to offer two opportunities to worship on Sunday mornings at 8:30am and 10:50am.


SEATING 
Beginning Sunday, March 14, the section in front of the AV Booth on the south side of the Worship Center will 
be designated for anyone who would like to continue to social distance. The other sections in the Worship 
Center will be completely opened.


WORSHIP ONLINE 
Our online worship services will continue to be made available via Facebook, Youtube, firstcelina.org, and our 
church app (available for iOS and Android). We will be streaming the 10:50am only and will be live 10 minutes 
prior to service starting.


SANITIZING & CLEANING 
We are taking extra steps in sanitizing and cleaning our facilities. The restrooms, doors, and other high traffic 
areas are getting extra attention weekly. We are also cleaning and sanitizing pews between services so you 
are more confident in worshiping in-person.


MASKS UPDATE 
Beginning Sunday, March 14, masks and face coverings in all areas of our campus will be optional. 


TEMPERATURE CHECKS & WAIVERS 
Temperature checks and signed waivers are no longer required for children staying for Connect Groups, 
KidsTime, or Wednesday Night AWANA.


CHILDCARE UPDATE 
KidsTime for Preschool will continued to be offered during the 10:50am service only. Families can register 
online to continue to help us with how many preschoolers to expect. Beginning Sunday, March 14, KidsTime 
for K-2nd Grade will be offered during the 10:50am service only. There is no registration required and children 
will be dismissed after the music portion of the service.


PRESCHOOL & CHILDREN’S CHECK-IN 
Temperature checks and waivers will no longer be required for preschool children’s check-in. Check-In will 
take place in the regular check-in areas. Masks and face coverings will be optional.


SUNDAY NIGHTS 
All regularly scheduled Sunday night activities will resume in the Fall. 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT MEAL 
Wednesday Night Meals will resume in the Fall.
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